
Hello Committee Members, 
 
 
I'm writing to share my support for SB 99 and SB 690 these bills are common sense pieces of 
 
legislative that would end Oregon's observance of daylight savings time. 
 
 
While I can explain each and every benefit of getting rid of daylight savings time I would 
 
instead encourage committee members to read this article which has good citations: 
http://gizmodo.com/5892438/why-daylight-saving-time-is-pointless 
 
 
Simply put Daylight Savings Time has a real negative impact to Health, Business and more and 
 
has not provided any benefits in decades. We should abandon this system which causes more 
 
harm than benefit. 
 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Benjamin Kerensa 
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